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Our Dear Friends, 
 
 We can’t thank you enough for your prayers for us. So many of you called and 
wrote in response to our last prayer letter—thank you for reading these letters, for 
caring about us, and for responding to our requests for prayer. It’s easy in the 
Christian life to feel like you’re alone; thank you for holding us up during this time. 
  

God answered our prayers for Jason’s trip to New Hampshire—thank you! He 
had a really refreshing time with our pastor and his family. He got to spend some 
good time studying and thinking about God, quality time with friends, teammates, 
and supporters there, and came back with some renewed vision and hope. We still 
feel like we’re walking through a foggy and confusing time in life, but I (Faye) see 
new life in Jason’s face, and that is a very encouraging thing. 

  

The school year ends for Dartmouth this week, and some of the students are 
doing some really exciting things this summer! One group of students is heading to 
China to work with a Christian missions organization (not Campus Crusade) that 
hosts English summer school classes for Chinese children (K-12). These students 
are all from the Ivy League and Cambridge or Oxford in England, and are able to 
teach these classes because Chinese parents want well-educated English-speakers to 
teach their kids. This is the 5th year in a row that Dartmouth has sent students to 
work with this program, and Dartmouth students from past years have come back 
with incredible stories of Chinese kids discovering Jesus. It will be really fun to hear 
what happens this summer. 
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We’re Almost There! 
Only a few hundred dollars and a few thousand miles away  
  

Dartmouth students aren’t the only ones who are looking forward to having an exciting summer. Over the last couple 
of months we’ve trimmed down our support goals, and adding in the recent new support we’ve received, we are now 
only about $1000/month away from our goal (about 87% of the way there)! The end finally seems to be in sight, and 
we are very excited. 
  

Here’s what we expect our next few months to look like: 
Now – July 18 .. Finish (hopefully!) raising support in San Diego 
July 21 – 30 ...... In Fort Collins, CO at our national CCC staff conference 
August ............. In the Mid-West, visiting our support team there / raising any additional funds we still need 
September ........ Moving to New Hampshire! 
September 23 .... School starts at Dartmouth 

 

Dartmouth students and 
fellow teachers in front of 

the Temple of Heaven 


